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+ Metropolitan Abraham Stephanos

Blessings to all the Vicars, the Diocesan OCYM Office bearers and all the faithful youth
members in the name of the blessed Holy Trinity:

Dearly beloved in Christ,

I am writing to bring to your attention a blessed opportunity for our youth in the UK. The
Student Hospitality Wing of OCYM UK Europe & Africa is delighted to host “Koinonia -
The Youth Fellowship,” a special event tailored for International Students, youngsters, and
working professionals. The event will be held on Saturday, 10th February 2024 (10:00 am -
3:00 pm) at St Gregorio’s Indian Orthodox Church, London SE41UF

We encourage you to spread the word among your peers and fellow youth members, inviting
them to join us for a day filled with meaningful discussions, spiritual guidance, and fellowship.

May this event be a source of inspiration and growth for our youth as they strengthen their
bonds with each other and deepen their connection with our Orthodox faith.

With prayers for the success of Koinonia and the continuous spiritual growth of our youth.
For your registration google forms will be circulated by OCYM unit office bearers.

In Christ’s Love,

Your Spiritual Father


